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May 19, 2023 

 

Attn:  Lance Wilber, Director of Economic and Community Development 

            Emma Giboney, Land Management Officer 

   

Re: HLB 2023 Work Plan & 2023-2028 Five-Year Management Plan  

 

Based on comments received at the LUC Regular meeting on May 8 and the GBOS Regular meeting on 

May 15, the GBOS requests that the HLB extend the comment period for the 2023 Work Plan and the 

2023-2028 Five-Year Management Plan to June 23, 2023.   

 

This extension will allow the community to review the plans and discuss them the established public 

meeting process at meetings scheduled as follows: Land Use Committee June 12 and GBOS June 19, 

and provide thoughtful feedback. 

 

Please respond by WED May 24, 2023 regarding this request for extension of the comment period to 

June 23, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mike Edgington         

GBOS Co-Chair & Land Use Supervisor      
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